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2nd December 2021 

 

Harold 
Private/Individual 
FYI.Org 
 
Email: fyi-request-17656-ab82b542@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Dear Harold 
 
Official Information Act Request for – COVID-19 Home Isolation Performance 
 

I write in response to your Official Information Act request received by us 22nd November 2021 
regarding information about Covid-19 Home Isolation Performance: 

I would like to make a request relating to Counties Manukau District Health Board’s 
performance in providing care to COVID-19 cases in community isolation. 
 
The Ministry of Health guideline “Managing COVID-19 in the community” published on the 
Ministry website earlier this month states that it is one of the responsibilities of district 
health boards providing care for COVID-19 cases in community isolation to ensure “adequate 
daily reporting on risk and performance” is submitted to the Ministry of Health. 
 
I request copies of all such daily reporting produced by Counties Manukau District Health 
Board, dated since the beginning of this month. 

 

We have transferred your request to the Northern Region Health Coordination Centre (NRHCC). The 
information to which your request relates is believed to be more closely connected with the functions 
of NRHCC.   

In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act to transfer your 
request. You will hear further from them regarding your request.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Fepulea’i Margie Apa 
Chief Executive Officer 
Counties Manukau Health 
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